A Lecture on Submission of Research Ethics

June 14, 2022

On Tuesday, June 14, 2022, from 01.00 p.m. to 03.00 p.m., MUPY’s Human Resources Unit arranged a
lecture on ’Submission of Research Ethics’ under the Career Advancement for Non-academic Staff
Project at Room 702, Rajaratana Building. It was also live-streamed via the Cisco Webex platform.

This event provided its 40 participants with two main lectures focusing on 1) importance of a

research ethics and 2) document preparation for a submission of research ethics. LU0 rhis event's
opening session was presided over by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Dean of the Faculty of
Pharmacy, who gave a welcoming speech to invited speakers including Mrs. Pornpimon Adams (Assistant
to the President for Research) and Mrs. Aomjai Kongsakpaiboon (MUPY’s supporting staff in the
Division of Research and Innovation Administration). LILJLI JThese lectures aimed to provide relevant
information and procedures for MUPY’s supporting staff in order to prepare their submission of a
research ethics accurately. These activities also responded to SDG’s Goal 8: Promote sustained,
inclusive, and sustainable economic growth, full and productive employment, and decent work for all.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3170



